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SUNDAY: 6.00pm (Vigil Sat) 8.00,9.15,1030,12.00,6.00pm

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 10.00am. 7_30pm. Tuesday, Friday 10.00am Saturday 930am
Confessions: Wednesday iO.30am-H.OOam Saturday 10.00-11.00am and 430-5.00pm

Novena Service: Wed: 7.00pm.
Parish Office 9-11 am and 1-4.30pm. Holy Shop Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 10.30-12. OOnoon and 2.30-

3.45pm Closed Wednesdays
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Mass Intentions

Saturday 12th January
Feast of the Baptism on the
Lord
6.00pm: Nerva Phillips RIP
Sunday 13th January
8.00am: Brian Whitehouse RIP
9.1 Sam: Pham Van Phan &

Pham Thi Hoai
10.30am: Ted & Joan Kenny RIP
12.00 noon: Rachel Canavan RIP
6.00pm: All Parishioners
Monday 14th January
10.00am: Adrian Raszczuk
7.30pm: Theresa McLoughlin RIP

Tuesday I5thjanuary
10.00am: AleyKutty Varkey RIP
11.00am: Mary Boulcott Requiem
Wednesday 16th January
10.00am: Philomena Ezecha
7.30pm: Bridget, Michael & Ray

Sullivan RIP

Thursday 17thJanuary
10.00am: Humphrey & Anne Sheilds
7,30pm: Alex James RIP
Friday 18th January
10.00am: Jim Denieffe RIP
Saturday 19th January
9.30am: Tommy McLinden RIP
6.00pm: O'Rourke & Kilbride

Families RIP

Sunday 20th January
8.00am: John & Annie Patton RIP
9. l5am:JohnPaul Reddan RIP
10.30am: All Parishioners
12.00 noon: Joe Donovan RIP
6.00pm: Margaret Mookerjee RIP

Collection: £2151.83
CAFOD:£25.0I
Zimbabwe: £37.70
Holy Soul: £ 1 1 . 1 4

SVP
Retiring Collection

Thank you for your

generosity

Gift aid it!

PLEASE PRAY FOR : Doreen Wheelwright, Rita Lewis, Peter Lane, Mae Sari,
Maureen & Larry Shiels, John Reidy Snr, Ursula Gibbs, Mary McGrath and Brian
Black who are sick and for Anthony Curran and Bridget Ellard who have died.
Thank you for your donations to the Erdington food Bank. Thanks also to the
members of the SVP who organise the transport of the goods received. The SVP
will be making their monthly retiring collection after Mass today. Thank You.
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT starts this Monday 14*
January. We are now getting back to our normal routine after Christmas. If you
are on the rota, don't forget your time slot and if you are not on the rota (for half
an hour) - why not? If you can spare some time to watch before the Blessed Sac-
rament, there are some half an hour spaces to fill on Fridays from 12.00-12.30am
and 12.30-1.00pm. Have a think about it and get in touch with the Parish Office
if you can help. Thank you.
COFFEE MORNING: Please come and join us in the Hall after the 10.00am Mass on
Wednesday.
RCIA will resume this Wednesday (16th) from 7.30-9.00pm, in the Hall, meeting
room 1.
PARISH SURGERY: This Thursday (17th) from 3-5pm.

PRAYER GROUP meet in the Abbey Hall every Thursday at B.DDpm
APF PROMOTERS' meeting on Sunday 27th January at 4.00pm in the Abbey HaU.
THE FAMILY OF THE LATE John Morrissey would like to thank everyone for the
many messages, cards and Mass cards and for attending the funeral. God Bless you all!
A Mass will be offered for your intentions.
ABBEY 500 + TOTE : Winning numbers were 1,10,17 & 20. C Wilson and
FM Kelly had three correct numbers and each receive £40.00. Remember you can
visit the tote after the 8.00, 9.15,10.30am Masses in the morning and before 12.00
noon and 6.00pm in the evening.

Next Week's Jackpot £425. Be in it to win it!
Flowers in memory of Pamela Roche

Parish Priest's Corner PARISH SURGERY THURSDAY 17th 3-5pm
The Province had our Chapter meeting last week in our house in Kinnoull. Dur-
ing this meeting the Chapter voted for Provincial, Vicar and Third Consultor.
The outcome was as expected, with Fr Ronnie McAinsh being re-elected as
Provincial; you may remember him as he preached at my Jubilee Mass; Fr Rich-
ard Reid as Vicar and Fr Andy Burns as the Third Consultor. They will now,
over the next three months, visit all the communities in the Province.
My week was taken up with exercises, exercises and more exercises! I am fall-
ing in love with the bike!
$$$0n a tighter note
What's the difference between a poorly dressed man on a bicycle and a well dressed man on a unicycle?
Attire!


